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Hi Michelle, attached is the original Domtar May 12, 2020, letter that is not converted to OCR.  In
our Round 2 SIP, this letter is located in Appendix G-2.
 
Please let us know if you need anything else.
 
Randy
 
Randy Strait
Chief, Planning Section, Division of Air Quality
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
Office: (919) 707-8721 | Cell:  (919) 724-8080
randy.strait@deq.nc.gov — New address
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